
 

 

St Gregory & St Patrick’s 
Newsletter 

Friday 2nd October 2020 

DATES FOR YOU DIARY 
 

Friday  16th October 
Harvest Appeal 

Non-uniform Day—donate an item of food 
 

Half term 
Monday 26th October—Friday 30th October 

 
Thursday 5th November 
Nasal Flu Immunisation 

 
Friday 6th November 
School photographs 

 
End of term 

Friday 18th December 
 

Please note some of these dates may be 
changeable. 

 

GOLDEN SWEATSHIRTS  
Gospel golden value—’Love’ 

 

Theo Brown 
Preya Orr 
Milo Clements 
Dolly Boyd 
Leah Shimmin 
Brooke Evans 
Regan Johnstone 
Aston Powe 
Lily Mather 
Eilee Jo McNamara 
Josh Leary 
 
Well done everyone!! 

LUNCH MENU 
 

Our weekly lunch menus can be 
viewed on our website https://

www.stgregpat.co.uk/news-and-
dates/lunch-menus-1  

Next week we will follow week 2 
menu. 

NASAL FLU IMMUNISATION 
Thursday 5th November 

 
If you haven’t returned the 

consent form back to school and 
would like your child included 

please return it as soon as 
possible. 

SCHOOL ADMISSION 
 

Is  your child is due to start Reception or 
Junior school in September 2021? 

You can apply online at 
www.cumbria.gov.uk/schooladmissions  

Closing date  31st January 2021 
 

Do you have a child due to start Nursery in 
April 2021? 

Download an application form and return 
it school before the closing date (see form 

for details). 

ATTENDANCE 
 

Class 1 -  99.09% 

Class 2 - 97.92% 

Class 3 - 98.46% 

Class 4  - 99.62% 

Class 5 -  97.08% 

Class 6 -  99.07% 

Class 7 -  99.03% 

Class 8 -  97.50% 

PLEASE REMEMBER!! 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
 

Orders can be made online at 
www.oneidentity.co.uk  

 
You will  need to create an account 

and then choose our school. 
Orders can be delivered to school 

free of charge. 

HARVEST APPEAL 
Friday 16th October. 

 
Children can come to school in 

non-uniform and in return we ask 
that you donate an item of food. 
You can view the 

list of items on our 
website. 

PHONICS PHASE 
 

Each child will be sent home with a letter 
informing you which phase they are working 

within.   
It also contains information and tips of how to 

support your child at home. 

LOST PROPERTY 
 

We will have our box outside the 
main entrance every Monday 

morning (weather permitting) if you 
need to check 
for lost items. 

PUMPKINS 
 

Please read the letter on page 2 with 
details of our competition. 



 

 


